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Clerk: June Gurry Governance Support 

Telephone: 01803 207013 Town Hall 
E-mail address: governance.support@torbay.gov.uk Castle Circus 
Date: Tuesday, 05 April 2016 Torquay 
  TQ1 3DR 
 

 
Dear Member 
 
COUNCIL - THURSDAY, 7 APRIL 2016 
 
I am now able to enclose, for consideration at the Thursday, 7 April 2016 meeting of the 
Council, the following reports that were unavailable when the agenda was printed. 
 
 
Agenda No Item Page 
 
 
 10.   New Primary School in Paignton 

 
(Page 107) 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
June Gurry 
Clerk 
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Extraordinary Council Meeting 
 

7 April 2016 
 

(Revisions shown in bold text) 
 
Revised Recommendation: 
 
3.1 That the identified need for a new school in Paignton as outlined in the 

submitted report be noted. 
 
3.2 That, subject to consultation, the proposal to open a new primary school 

on the Torbay School Site at Torquay Road from September 2018 be 
approved and the Executive Director of Operations and Finance and 
the Director of Children’s Services, in consultation with the 
Executive Lead for Adults and Children, the Mayor and Group 
Leaders, be given delegated authority to make the final decision on 
the new primary school following consideration of the consultation 
responses.   
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